
Bare Hill Pond Watershed Management Committee 
 

Meeting Notes 
 
Date:  02 June 2014 
Place:  Hildreth House 
 
Present  
Members: Bruce Leicher (chair), Peter von Loesecke, Megan Glew, Brian McClain 
Others:  Morey Kraus 
 
Mr. Leicher opened the meeting at 7:40pm with a quorum. 
 
Secretary’s Report 
The committee reviewed the meeting minutes from the prior meeting (May).  A motion to 
approve the minutes was unanimous in favor.  
 
Treasurer’s Report 
No changes. 
 
Appointments 
Ms. Glew submitted the paperwork for re-appointment to the Pond Committee.  Mr. Wood will 
not be seeking re-apointment, therefore the committee will have two vacancies as of July 2014. 
 
Notice of Intent (NOI) Process 
Ms. Glew submitted the final paperwork to Liz Allard in May.  The notice to pond abutters was 
sent on the first day of June.  The Conservation Commission will hold a hearing on the NOI (to 
conduct future draw downs on Bare Hill Pond) on Thursday, 19 June at 8PM. 
 
Morey Kraus mentioned that he will conduct a turtle count soon. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by a proper motion at 8:05pm. 
 
 
Megan A. Glew 
Secretary 
 
 
Documents Reviewed at Meeting: 

1. Meeting Agenda 
2. Minutes from May 2014 meeting 
3. Treasurer’s Report 

 


